
5-1-2020 Email to Summer (July) Study Abroad students  

Cancelation communication for July program applicants/admits  

 

Subject: July 2020 Study Abroad Program Cancelation 

 

Dear Student,  

Thank you for applying to study abroad. As promised in our last update, we are following up on summer 

2020 study abroad programs.  In order to ensure your safety and that of the entire Wildcat community, 

the university is canceling all in-person summer 2020 study abroad programs. 

Please Note: 

• Contact your study abroad coordinator if you would like to study abroad in Fall 2020, Winter, 

2020, Spring 2021, or Summer 2021.  

• Study Abroad will refund summer application fees that have already been paid. 

• Registration for summer is already underway. If you plan to take UArizona classes this summer, 

please register as soon as possible. 

Virtual Global Internship: 

Study Abroad is pleased to announce a new global opportunity for summer 2020.  Virtual internships are 

now available through our global partners, allowing you to enhance your resume from home until travel 

is possible again. The Virtual Global Internship program provides professional development 

opportunities with organizations based in Spain or France.  To learn more about this opportunity, 

contact Amy Chenail at achenail@email.arizona.edu  

Though summer 2020 will look different than we had all planned, the Study Abroad team is here for you.  

Please be in touch with your study abroad coordinator for assistance as you develop a new plan to make 

your goal of studying abroad possible. 

Stay safe and Bear Down! 
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